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January 10, 2022

Dear Residents & Families:

Today we were informed we have two additional staff members test positive for Covid-19. They have both been placed on
quarantine and are resting at home.

Staff continue with heightened PPE usage of N95’s throughout the facility and full PPE (gown, gloves, mask, shields) on 3" floor
when in resident care.

With these increase in cases nationwide and in our facility WE ARE HIGHLY DISCOURAGING VISITATION AT THIS TIME. Visiting
during an outbreak can lead to the potential risk of transmission of COVID-19, which can lead to illness, hospitalization, and even
death. If you choose to visit a resident on 3™ floor we are asking all visitors to wear an N95 mask, faceshield, gown and gloves. All
other units we are asking visitors wear an N95 mask and faceshield. PPE is available at the reception desk upon arrival.

Please note the front doors are now open from 8:00am-5:00pm. This is largely due to resident safety, visitor education on our
outbreak and PPE usage as we do not have a receptionist up front outside of those hours. If you are visiting outside of those hours,
please use the phone located on the wall and dial 4500 so you can be let in and provided with proper PPE.

Continue to check our Campus Communication Hotline (262-335-4599) on a frequent basis as this will be updated in a timely
manner when we have additional information.

Thank you so much for your continued support though these trying times. We will continue to keep you updated with any changes
we may have. Stay healthy and safe!

Taya Walk, NHA
Campus Administrator

531 East Washington Street
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